ASSISTANT ATTORNEY GENERAL
CRIMINAL Division

Bepuriment of Justice

% Hluslington 20530

Octobers 1969

Professor Steven Duke
Yale Law School
New Haven, Connecticut

Dear Professor Duke:

The A%%orney General has asked me to acknowledge
your letter of September 16, 1969, concerning James Miller.

Due consideration has been given to the material
which accompanied it as well as that previously submitted
to the Department of Justice. It is anticipated that this
case will proceed to trial on October 13, 1969, as scheduled

Sincerely,
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WILL WILSON
Assistant Attorney General
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